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Offer to Donate Artwork Entitled “The Bond” 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That acceptance of the donation of the artwork entitled “The Bond” from artist Floyd 

Wanner (as recommended by the Public Art Advisory Committee and Civic 
Administration) be approved; and 

2. That the Office of the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the necessary 
agreement, evidencing the donation for signing by Floyd Wanner, the Mayor, and 
the City Clerk. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on December 7, 2021, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
December 7, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services 


